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welcome all who join us in worship. Whether you are
siting the area, please introduce yourself to us.”

MAss SCHEDULE
Weekend Masses: Saturday, 4:00PM
Sunday: 7:30 & 10:00AM, 6:00PM

Daily: Monday & Wednesday 7:30AM
Tuesday 7:00PM

PARISH STAFF
Parish Secretary, Patricia Cristina & Sheri Kenney
Director of Faith Formation, Bernadette Scalese
Coordinator of Youth Ministry, Laura Peterson
Coordinator of Children's Choir, Buddy Bergeron
Coordinator Of Adult Choir,
Lisa Custodinho

PARISH AND RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE

Hours
Monday-Thursday 9:00AM-1:30PM
Closed on Fridays

CoNTACT Us
Parish Office
Phone: (781) 899-0469 Fax (781) 899-0081
Parish E-Mail: sacredheart311@AOL.com
Parish Web Site: www.sacredheart311.org
Religious Education/Youth Ministry Office
Phone: (781) 893-8461 Fax: (781) 893-6276
Religious Education: SacredheartED@AOL.com
LIFE TEEN: Sacredheartlifeteen@comcast.net
Food Pantry Hours: Thursday 4:00PM—5:00PM

PARISH COMMITTEES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Parish Council and Finance Council

Knights of Columbus
St. Francis of the Sacred Heart Council #14091
E-Mail: Sacredheartknights@hotmail.com

Third Order of Mary
Third Sunday of the month, October-May
in the Blessed Mother Chapel.
Society of St. Clare
Women’s Group

311 Club
Monthly Drawings: Third Thursdays at 7:00PM

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK AND

HOMEBOUND
Pastoral care to those who are ill or homebound
may be arranged by contacting the parish office.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturdays 3:00-3:30PM
or by appointment

BAPTISMS
Baptisms take place on the Second Sunday of the
month. Parents are required to attend baptism
preparation class prior to the baptism.
Please make arrangements at least two months
in advance

MARRIAGE
Couples planning marriage are asked to contact
the parish office and meet with the priest one year
prior to the intended wedding and to attend the
required marriage preparation program.

RCIA
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults
is an ongoing process. Those interested in
exploring the Catholic faith through the RCIA
should contact the religious education office.

DEVOTIONS
Saint Anthony Devotion takes place on Tuesday
evenings immediately following the 7:00PM Mass.
Eucharistic Adoration takes place on First Fridays
from 8:00AM-12:00 Noon from October-May

NEW PARISHIONERS
If you are a newcomer to the parish we welcome you
and invite you to introduce yourself to the Friars. To
register please contact the parish office. Deadline for
bulletin announcements is Tuesday at noon.
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THE THIRTEEN SUNDAY
IN ORDINARY TIME
JUNE 30, 2019

Jesus answered him, '"Foxes have
dens and birds of the sky have
nests, but the Son of Man has no-
where to rest his head." And to
another he said, '""Follow me." But

he replied, "Lord, let me go first

and bury my father." But he an-
swered him, ''Let the dead bury
their dead. But you, go and pro-
claim the kingdom of God."

Please Pray For...

AnnMarie McCann, Lisa DeFelice, Jessica L., William Murray,
Lorenzo Grazioze, Sheila Mae Calvanese, Henry “Hank” Pilla, Jr.,
AnnMarie DeMeo, Mary Beth Mizzoni, Mary Ryan, M. Cormier,
Beth Travis, Lisa V. Anthony Avallone, James Bartlett, Anthony,
John Connors, Patricia MacDonald, Joey Chorzempa, Joel Rivera,
Noreen Cooke, Jake Berglund, Maria Mandrafino, Cameron
Kearney, Delia Verros, Phyllis Taddeo, Paul Freeman,

Paul Palumbo, Christine Provencher, Yvette Cormier, Jack L.,
Scott C., Brian D., George, Ron, Rob F, Jeffrey Sullivan, Odette,
Bud Leaman, Jaxon Zamore, Sr. Christine McManus, OP,

Rose Di Salvatore, Sandra Castoldi, Jackie Gray, Adam Diorio,
Doris Richard, Vanessa Pellegrini, Dianna M, Rosanne Taddeo,
Kathleen Lussier, Richard Dacey, June Williams Peterson,
Victoria Huff, Susan Taddeo Murgo, Robert Johnson,

Rita LeBlanc, M. LeBlanc, Kevin B., R.B. & P.B.,

Michael Weekley, V. H., Erin Brideau, Valerie Hemmer, Lucas
Taddeo, 11, Nicole Bycinia, R.B., John O’Connor, 4th, Janice,
Shirley, Kyle Shirley, Kiera McMaron, Marlena Cerullo, Maria
Mills, Marge Vezeau, A. Dalton, V. Palazzo, Billy T, Kathy W,
Linda Ryan, Carol MacKenzie, Philip W. Natale, Jr., Sr. Michelle
Sherliza, OP, Marie Consolmagno, Diane Farrell, M.L. O'Brien,
Rose Ballo, Ruth Mulligan and all those who are ill or undergoing
medical treatment. Additionally, we pray for all those in military
service who are currently deployed. Please keep in your prayers
all families who are grieving the loss of a loved one.

Readings for the week of June 30, 2019

- Lk 9:58-60
Saturday, June 29
4:00PM  Louis & Kenneth Vezeau, Anniversary Memorial,
requested by the Vezeau family
Sunday, June 30
7:30AM  Parishioners of Sacred Heart Church
10:00AM  Fr. Michael Russo, 1st Mass, requested by
the Parish of Sacred Heart
Monday, July 1
7:30AM  In thanksgiving to Jesus & Sacred Heart,
requested by Mayna Lys
Tuesday, July 2
7:00PM  The LaCava, Anniversary Memorial, requested by
Tom LaCava & Daughters
Wednesday, July3
7:30AM  Leonard Spinelli, Anniversary Memorial,
requested by Mangini family
Thursday, July 4 FOURTH OF JULY
0:00 NO MASS
Friday, July 5
0:00 NO MASS
Saturday, July 6
4:00PM  Evelyn Taddeo, Anniversary Memorial, requested
by Lisa & Frank Taddeo
Sunday, July 7
7:30AM  Parishioners of Sacred Heart Church
10:00AM Pastor’s Intention
4TH OF JULY

The Parish Office will be closed on Thursday July 4th. The Reli-
gious Education Office will be closed from July 4th through July

HAPPY PPY nce ;’

fj‘ DAY

X o

FORMER ALTAR SERVERS
If you or your son or daughter had served as an altar server and no
longer is involved in the ministry, we ask that cassocks and sur-
plices be returned to the church. We have several new servers as
well as current servers who could use these vestments. While we
have made purchases for new vestments, our young servers are
growing and are continually in need of larger sizes.

Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:16b, 19-21/Ps 16:1-2, 5, 7-8, 9-10,
11 [cf. 5a]/Gal 5:1, 13-18/Lk 9:51-62

Monday: Gn 18:16-33/Ps 103:1b-2, 3-4, 8-9, 10-11
[8a]/Mt 8:18-22

Tuesday: Gn 19:15-29/Ps 26:2-3, 9-10, 11-12 [3a]/Mt
8:23-27

Wednesday: Eph 2:19-22/Ps 117:1bc, 2 [Mk 16:15]/Jn
20:24-29

Thursday: Gn 22:1b-19/Ps 115:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9 [9]/Mt
9:1-8

Friday: Gn 23:1-4, 19; 24:1-8, 62-67/Ps 106:1b-2, 3-
4a, 4b-5 [1b]/Mt 9:9-13

Saturday: Gn 27:1-5, 15-29/Ps 135:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6 [3a]/
Mt 9:14-17

Next Sunday: , 16,20 [1]/

Is 66:10-14¢/Ps 66:1-3, 4-5, 6-7
Gal 6:14-18/Lk 10:1-12, 17-20 or 10:1-9

SHARING TIME, TALENT & TREASURE

The SECOND COLLECTION this weekend will be our
Annual Mission Appeal for the Propagation of the Faith of
Boston, Inc. Please welcome Fr. Henry Tanto, SMMM from
the Diocese of Kumbo, Cameroon, who will be speaking to us at
all the masses.



THE THIRTEEN SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

PARISH NEWS, Continued

STEWARDSHIP, SHARING TIME, TALENT AND

TREASURE

Week Ending June 24,2019

Weekly Offertory $ 4389.00

On Line Giving (WeShare) $ 50875

Additional Parish Income $ 2140.00

Total Income $ 7037.75

Bills paid $ 386131

Credit/Deficit $ 3179.44

STEWARDSHIP: SHARING TIME, TALENT AND

TREASURE

“The community of believers was of one heart and mind and no
one claimed that any of his possessions was his own.” - Acts 4:32
All that we are and all that we have is a gift from God! Think of
your family, your friends, your talents and abilities — these are
all gifts from God. We aren’t really owners of anything;
we are merely “stewards” of the gifts God has blessed us with.

STEWARDSHIP AND THE SUNDAY READINGS

Today’s readings take us back to the basics, inviting us to reflect
honestly on our deepest priorities in life. In today’s Gospel from
Luke, Christ refers to the struggle to put Him above all else as He
encounters two “would-be” disciples on His way to Jerusalem.
“Follow me,” Jesus says to the first man. “But he replied, ‘Lord
let me go first and bury my father.” The other said, “I will follow
you, Lord, but first let me say farewell to my family at home.”
These two want to follow Christ, but only on their own terms, and
only after taking care of some other, more pressing matters (at
least in their own minds). To this, Christ says thanks, but no
thanks! Following Him requires an unqualified “yes” not a “yes,
but...” We are called to put Christ and His kingdom ahead of our
own plans if we truly wish to be His disciples and to find victory
in the battle of selfishness. Living stewardship as a way of life can
go a long way in arming us for victory. A stewardship way of life
provides us with a custom-made “training plan” — the commit-
ment to a specific offering of our time, talent and treasure to the
Kingdom of God. It is a plan discerned through prayer, and by
looking at the realities of our unique circumstances, strengths and
limitations. The daily discipline of committing to the plan
strengthens us and helps us gradually move away from the “yes,
but” attitude and towards an unqualified “yes!” to Christ and His
will. Do not be afraid to give the best of yourself and your gifts to
Christ. He deserves nothing less. And this way of life, while
challenging, will be characterized by a joy and peace that only
comes from living for Him.

CATHOLIC APPEAL UPDATE

The 2019 Catholic Appeal is reporting that Sacred Heart has paid
pledges of $12,458.00 with outstanding pledges of $2,350. This
reflects only 57% of our assessment goal of $26,019.00 we are
expected to meet. If the Appeal ended this week, the Parish treas-
ury would be billed at $14,808. This is a bill our parish treasury
will not be able to pay easily at a time when several necessary
projects must also be addressed. We currently have more that
1,300 households in the parish with just 80 households that have
contributed to the Catholic Appeal. If every remaining registered
household contributed even a small amount to this effort we could
meet our goal! If you can help by giving to this year's Appeal you
will spare our parish from having to fund the gap between our
donations and our assessment. We are most grateful to those who
have already contributed.

PARISH NEWS, Continued

SUMMER GIVING

For many people summer is a time of pared down schedules and
vacation days, however, for the parish our work continues. We
hope you will continue to support the parish even when you are
away from home during the summer months. Offertory contribu-
tions may be mailed to the parish or dropped into the collection
basket on the Sundays you are in town. Thank you in advance for
your consideration and continued support for your church.

KEEPING UP WITH PARISH NEWS

Going away for the summer? We hope you’ll check into our par-
ish website, Facebook page or download our parish app to keep
up with the latest news from Sacred Heart. You can also access
our weekly bulletin online via our web site

www.sacredheart3 11 (@aol.com. No internet access at your vaca-
tion home? We’ll be happy to mail a weekly bulletin to you upon
request. Simply send us your mailing address and we will be sure
to send you a bulletin each week you are away. Call (781) 899-
0469.

MORNINGS FOR MOMS AT SACRED HEART

Are you a mother of young children who would like to meet other
moms in the area to share fellowship, conversation and practical
information with others who share your faith? Moms and dads of
children ages zero to ten are invited for conversation and
fellowship. Feel free to bring your own snacks and toys for the
kids to play, although some toys and drawing materials will be
available for the children. Meetings will take place in the lower
level Religious Education building on the second Tuesday of
every month at 10:30AM. The next gathering will take place on
Tuesday, July 9th. There will be no gathering in August. For more
information, contact Julie Bailey at

julie.baileyl129@gmail.com.

FOXWOODS/CAPTAIN JACK’S: SAVE THE DATE!

We are in the process of planning our annual Foxwoods/Captain
Jack’s outing on Saturday, August 10, 2019! Save the date, mark
your calendar and join us for a fun-filled day of casino games
followed by a delectable four course shore dinner! The trip in-
cludes Round trip luxury coach bus, Casino buffet (or $10 food
voucher), bonus play slot AND Captain Jack’s Lobster bake
which includes; Cup of Chowder and three clam cakes, Shrimp
cocktail with Three Shrimp and your entrée choice of either 1%
pound Lobster (OR) Prime Rib of Beef, an Ear of Corn, Apple
Crisp with Ice Cream, and dinner rolls, all for just $79 per person
(bus driver gratuity not included). Flyers and registrations forms
are located at the church doors.

311 CLUB DRAWING RESULTS

Congratulations to all the winners of the June 20™ Drawing of
the 311 Club. This month’s winning numbers are listed below.
Eight $50 Winning Numbers:

371 817
984 (QP) 072
342 165
371 669
$100 Winning Number: 083
$200 Winning Number: 584
$1,000 Winning Number: 107

Door Prize Winner: 689
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PARISH NEWS, Continued

CHURCH AIR CONDITIONING

Come join us all summer long for cool and comfortable worship at
Mass now that the AC is up and running. We know that many en-
joy the cool climate, but it may seem chilly to some, so remember
to bring a sweater or dress in layers. Summer Mass times will
remain as usual; Monday and Wednesday mornings at 7:30AM
and Tuesday evenings at 7PM and weekend Masses Saturday at
4PM and Sundays at 7:30AM and 10AM and 6:00 PM.

311 CLUB

Interested in having a chance at winning cash prizes every single
month throughout the year? Consider a membership to the 311
Club. At just $55.00 for a yearly membership, it’s a great buy and
great way to help support your parish, and it will give you, a fami-
ly member or friend the opportunity to win one of the many cash
prizes drawn every month ranging from $50 to $1,000! Remem-
ber that a 311 Club membership or a gift membership for a friend
or family member is tax deductible. Purchase and pay for the year
in advance ($55) and you'll save $5 (one month free)! ENROLL
TODAY! For more information e-mail us at
311clubsacredheart@gmail.com.

FOOD PANTRY NEEDS

Please remember that many in our local communities continue to
struggle with hunger. When doing your weekly grocery shopping
please consider adding an item or two each week to help keep our
pantry shelves stocked. Most needed items; Cereal, Peanut Butter,
Jelly/Jam, canned tuna or chicken, canned meats such as ham or
spam, tomato sauce, pasta, rice mixes, instant potatoes, canned
meals such as beef stew and soups with added protein of chicken
or beef, canned beans or vegetables, Macaroni and Cheese, fruit
juices, non-perishable milk products. Thank you for your consider-
ation.

FAITH FORMATION & YOUTH MINISTRY

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION 2019-20

If you did not receive your registration packet please contact us to
be sure that your contact information is in our system and is updat-
ed. If you are new to the parish or have a child beginning school
in the fall of 2019, we’ll be happy to add you to our mailing list.
Our program includes an early childhood program for 4 and 5-year
olds and faith formation for grades 1-10 as well as Youth Ministry
open to all youth/teens. Please note that all families, new and re-
turning must register each year in order to update information and
for class/session placement. To request a registration packet,
please contact the Faith Formation Office 781.893.8461. You may
also contact us via e-mail at sacredheartED@aol.com.

SUMMER FUN AT LIFETEEN MASS

We hope you’ll join us on Sunday evenings throughout the sum-
mer at the 6:00pm Mass. At and following select LT Masses
throughout the summer we’ve scheduled some fun happenings
such as “Theme nights” and “post Mass” sweet treat events. On
LT “Theme Nights” everyone of all ages is encouraged to come
dressed in the theme of the night. Please note the schedule that will
make your summer-time Sundays a little sweeter! SUNDAE-
SUNDAYS: July 14™ and 28" and August 11™ and 25", some oth-
er impromptu sweet- treat dates will be added. Theme Mass
nights: July 7™ Red, White and Blue night, July 14™ Aloha Sunday
(tropical theme), July 21°* Character night, July 28" Red Sox vs.
Yankees night.

SUMMER MASS CHALLENGE!

Boys and girls, if you didn’t get your calendar, you’ll find them in
the front vestibule of the church along with the weekly sticker to
place on each Sunday/Saturday when the children come to Mass.
Calendars will be turned in during the month of September. All
the children who participate will receive a special gift and those
who complete the challenge with the “greatest attendance” will be
eligible for some awesome surprises! Weekly stickers and
additional calendars may be found in the front vestibule of the
church every weekend throughout the summer.

KIDS DON’T FORGET TO BRING FRANCIS!

The children in our faith formation program were each given some
great summer resources this spring, including a “Praying with
Pope Francis” vacation prayer journal and a “Flat Francis” to bring
with them on their travels. We hope to see “Pope Francis” in some
very special places this summer. Take a picture and post it on our
parish Facebook page so we can all keep up with Francis’ summer
travels! Some fun little prizes will be given in the fall when classes
resume for all students who participate.

C.A.M.P.S.

Are you a high school teen interested in meeting other young
Catholics, having fun, and enjoying a week of games, activities
and more, then you might consider coming to C.A.M.P.S.!
C.AM.P.S. is a week-long Catholic Youth Camp for high school
aged teens. Set in the Berkshires, C.A.M.P.S. (an acronym for
‘Christ As My Personal Savior’ inspires young people to go deeper
in faith and to grow in their relationship with Jesus while making
new friendships in a safe, fun and beautiful camp setting.
C.A.M.P.S. brings together young people from across all the dio-
ceses of Massachusetts to build community in faith and create
life-long friendships that are rooted in Christ. C.A.M.P.S. will
take place August 5™-10™ at Lakeside Christian Camp in Pittsfield
Mass. The cost for C.A.M.P.S. 2019 will be $439pp and an
additional $50pp for round trip bus transportation. However, we
don’t want money to be a factor in whether a teen can attend
C.A.M.P.S. Our parish has traditionally fundraised to help offset
the costs of attending C.A.M.P.S. for Sacred Heart teens who wish
to attend, and staff who commit to serving as C.A.M.P.S. staff
members. For more information about C.A.M.P.S. please log on to

https://campsministry.com/.

C.A.M.P.S. FUNDRAISING FOR OUR TEENS

As has been tradition here at Sacred Heart Church we hope to
assist Sacred Heart teens who would like to go C.A.M.P.S. which
is a week-long Catholic retreat experience for high school teens.
To help meet the expense of the C.A.M.P.S. experience which is a
cost of $439per student plus transportation we rely on the genero
sity of our parish community. We also hope to assist young adult
camp staffers with a portion of their staff fee since staff members
also must absorb this cost to participate as leaders. The many
graces these young people receive by attending C.A.M.P.S. are
insurmountable, and the added benefit for our parish community is
that many campers return from this experience filled with the spirit
and eager to share their faith with their peers and the parish
community. Parishioners who wish to make a donation to help our
teens attend experience C.A.M.P.S. may do so by contacting Laura
Peterson at sacredheartlifeteen(@comcast.net. Donations may also
be placed in the offertory basket in an envelope marked
C.A.M.P.S. donation or you may write C.A.M.P.S. on the memo
of your check. Checks may be made payable to Sacred Heart
LIFETEEN.
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KNIGHTLY NEWS

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS® ONLINE MEMBERSHIP
Many men have considered joining the largest Catholic fraternal
organization in the world. But with our busy lives, it was a
problem to deal with the membership process in the usual way.
Now you can join online and take advantage of all the fraternal
benefits offered by the Knights including on-line access conven-
ient for you. You get access to the benefits offered by the Knights
including on-line access to a digital portal and all its faith, values,
insurance, and charitable content plus news and event notices.
Signing up online takes just minutes. Go to kofc.org/online mem-
bership and click on Join Us to access the registration form. For
more information please contact Council/Membership Chairman
Hank Pilla, FDD, PGK at (781) 899-6709 or via e-mail
at:hankpillakofc@gmail.com

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MONTHLY MEETINGS

The Knights of Columbus members are encouraged to attend the
monthly General Council Meetings which are held on the third
Monday of every month at 6:30PM. Members who serve as K of
C Officers are asked to attend the monthly Officers Meetings on
the first Monday of the month unless otherwise noted.

CELIAC DISEASE AND GLUTEN ALLERGIES

Those who suffer severe gluten allergies significant enough to
require special Eucharistic hosts for Mass are reminded that there
is a process in which we register those affected by Celiac disease
and other severe gluten allergies with the Archdiocese. Once
registered, those in need of the special communion hosts will be
contacted by one of the friars and may begin receiving their low-
gluten host on a regular basis. Also, once registered, you will
receive a certificate which you can present when attending liturgi-
cal celebrations in churches outside of your home parish on spe-
cial occasions. To learn more log on to the Archdiocesan web site
Bostoncatholic.org and go to the Office for Worship to read the
Pastoral Guidelines for Low-Gluten Hosts.

SOCIETY OF SAINT CLARE

BECOME A MEMBER

The Society of Saint Clare, the women’s group of Sacred Heart
Parish, meet on the first Wednesday of each month at 7:00PM
from September through June. The Society of Saint Clare
gatherings include friendly conversation and light refreshments
while planning upcoming events and enjoying opportunities to
pray and grow in faith. All women are welcome to attend and
bring a friend. For more info, you are welcome to contact Patrice
McGregor at 781-373-137 or: pmcgregor22(@comcast.net.

NORTH END FEASTS & PROCESSIONS

During the summer months the North End of Boston plays host to
the religious feasts and processions sponsored by religious socie-
ties associated with the Italian culture and heritage. Each summer
visitors from across the country and the globe travel to take in
what we have in our own neighboring city. Don’t miss this year’s
celebrations which promise to be bigger and better than ever be-
fore. While attending the feasts don’t forget to visit the newly
renovated Church of St. Leonard of Port Maurice where the Fran-
ciscan Friars of our Province serve the people of the North End.
It’s a beautiful parish with rich tradition and history and well
worth visiting. Below is a list of this month’s feasts and proces-
sions along with the links to each feast committee’s web site
https://www.northendboston.com/visit/feasts/

CORI SUBMISSIONS FOR FISCAL 2020

It’s that time of year again! CORI forms for submission for the
upcoming year will be distributed to all parish staff members,
volunteers in all ministries, social outreach volunteers, catechists
and liturgical ministers. If you are active in any of the ministries
mentioned above, or would like to become involved in parish
ministry, please complete a CORI form. This safety measure is
not only mandated by the Archdiocese of Boston, but is also re-
quired for schools and organizations serving the needs of children
and the elderly. Blank CORI forms may be found in the small
sacristy (ministry room) around the back of the sanctuary. Ques-
tions? Contact Laura Peterson, administrator of the parish’s CORI
submissions at sacredheartlifeteen@concast.net.

NEW ELIJAH CUP

As many of you are aware, our parish has participated in the Eli-
jah Cup Prayer Ministry for the past 14 years. The purpose of this
ministry is to support and pray for an increase in vocations to the
priesthood and religious life. We were recently presented with a
chalice which was once used in the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass by
Rev. Thomas J. Burke. Father Burke served as a priest of the Bos-
ton Archdiocese and as Chaplain in the US Naval Corps during
WWIL. Father Burke’s nephew has generously offered his uncle’s
chalice to Sacred Heart to be instituted as our next Elijah Cup.
This special chalice will travel from household to household of
Sacred Heart Parishioners who will offer prayers throughout a
week for those whom God is calling to serve as priests or reli-
gious. Parishioners will also have an opportunity to journal a mes-
sage, prayer or experience to the person who will one-day be or-
dained to the priesthood and presented with the cup and journal. If
you wish to have the Elijah Cup in your home for a week you
may contact us by calling (781) 893-8461 or via e-mail at sa-
credheartED@aol.com and we will get you on the new schedule
which will begin in mid-July.

SUMMER FOOD SERVICE FOR CHILDREN AND TEENS
Summer is upon us! For many, this brings an additional chal-
lenge of providing healthy and nutritious meals for their children
when school is not in session. The Waltham Boys and Girls Club
Summer Eats Program offers FREE healthy and delicious meals
to children and teens age 18 and under. The Summer Eats meals
are served at local sites such as pools, parks, schools, community
centers, and other locations. Below is a listing of locations, times
and dates of Summer Meals; June 24™ and ending on August 23™.
For the complete schedule of times and dates log on to
www.walthamBGC.org or call (781) 314-3084.

BRISTOL LODGE JULY MEAL

The next Bristol Lodge Dinner will take place this Wednesday,
July 3" at 5:00PM. The summer menu, requires less laborious
“hot menu items” for those who wish to contribute during the
warm months of June-September. Menu includes but is not lim-
ited to hamburgers and hot dogs which may be grilled in advance
(we will reheat at the soup kitchen), sandwiches of any kind,
chilled summer salads such as potato, macaroni salad, cole slaw
or tossed green salads. potatoes or rice, vegetables of any variety
as well as bread/rolls, gallons of milk or assorted desserts. Please
use the sign-up book to note what you will bring. Suggested serv-
ings to feed 10-15 people will ensure that we will have plenty to
feed everyone. Meal contributions may be dropped off either here
at the parish hall kitchen by 4:30PM or directly to the Bristol
Lodge Soup Kitchen at Immanuel Methodist Church, corners of
Moody and Cherry Streets by meal time at 5:00PM.
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COMMUNITY NEWS

HELP US HELP OTHERS....

Care Dimensions is looking for volunteers to make a difference in
the lives of those affected by life-limiting illness, death and loss.
Many opportunities are available for supporting our patients in
their homes, in long-term care facilities and in hospitals. We of-
fer training, flexibility and ongoing support in a compassionate
environment. To learn more, contact Margaret Su-Leland, Volun-
teer Coordinator at 978-578-6509 or msu-leland@caredimensions
for the Greater Boston area and Fran Clements, Volunteer Coordi-
nator at 978-750-9349 or fclements@caredimensions.org. Please
visit us on the Web at https://www.caredimensions.org.

PROJECT RACHEL RETREAT

“Come back to me with all your heart.” (Joel 2:12) - If you are
suffering from the pain of a past abortion, this could be the time
for you to ask for and receive the healing love and mercy of God
at a one-day Project Rachel post-abortion healing retreat. For
more information, contact Project Rachel at 508.651.3100 or
help@projectrachelboston.com. Project Rachel is a ministry of
the Archdiocese of Boston.

JULY PROGRAMS AT LA SALETTE

BALANCING PRAYER AND WORK:DANCING THE
DELICATE DANCE

Many of us seek to live a life that balances leisure and labor but
are hard-pressed to actually do so. This retreat, presented by
Michael Boover, invites participants to explore the “ins and outs”
of the spiritual life by opening to inner and outer movements that
may prove helpful and hopeful in the daily round of faith.
Participants will be invited to integrate needed contemplation
with blessed activism in their particular life circumstances. The
program will take place on Sunday, July 14, 2019 from 9:15 am —
4:00 pm (Registration begins at 8:30 am) Lunch and Mass includ-
ed in the program. Suggested Donation: $45 per person.

La Salette Retreat Center. 947 Park Street, Attleboro, MA 1-508-
222-8530

DAY OF PRAYER: JOURNALING MY JOURNEY

Many young people keep a diary ... a record of people seen, work
accomplished, and emotions expressed. Adolescence matures into
adulthood and the diary becomes a journal. A journal is a commit-
ment made to self -- to the "God-in-me". It is a prayerful method
of putting words to one's thoughts. Dottie Levesque will present
four styles of journaling. There will, of course, be time for experi-
menting with each style. The program will take place on Satur-
day, July 27" from 9:15 am — 4:00 pm (Registration begins at
8:30 am) Lunch included in the program. Suggested Donation:
$45 per person. La Salette Retreat Center, 947 Park Street, Attle-
boro, MA 02703, 1-508-222-8530.

ADDICTION AND RECOVERY SUPPORT

The archdiocesan addiction recovery pastoral support services
(aarpss), is a ministry of the Archdiocese of Boston and collabo-
rates with various agencies and organizations to assist parishes in
serving the needs of those struggling with addiction including
their families and loved ones. We seek to educate, prevent, treat,
and find solutions for the disease of addiction. For more infor-
mation please visit: www.aarpss.org or email
aarpss(@stjosephboston.org"

COMMUNITY NEWS, Continued

HOSPICE BLANKET PROGRAM

Care Dimensions is a Hospice program that provides care
throughout all stages of advanced illness. The volunteer coordina-
tor is seeking knitted lap blankets for the patients. The size may
be 3x3 or 3x4. Additionally, the program is looking for prayer
shawls. If you like to knit or crochet and are interested in donating
either item to this program, please contact Annmarie DeMeo at
annmariedemeo@gmail.com. Care Dimensions (formerly Hos-
pice of the North Shore & Greater Boston) provides compassion-
ate care throughout all stages of advanced illness. Their expansive
services and expert staff honor the richness of patients' lives --
addressing complex medical issues, as well as emotional, spiritual
and family concerns. Patients are treated with dignity and respect,
so they may live as fully as possible.

NEIGHBORS WHO CARE

Looking for a way to make a difference in someone’s life? Neigh-
bors Who Care guarantees that you’ll not only brighten
someone’s day, but you will also make a new friend at the same
time! Consider becoming a “Visiting Volunteer” who can assist in
a variety of ways including; a friendly visit, assist with grocery
shopping, help to schedule appointments or just share conversa-
tion over a cup of coffee. Or you might consider “Driving Ms. (or
Mr.) Daisy where volunteers might give someone a ride to a
scheduled medical appointment. Not only will you be helping
them to stay healthy but you’ll also help them to remain engaged
and active as you share stories along the way! We also offer activ-
ities such as teas, ice cream socials, and holiday parties for all the
clients and their volunteers. If you would like to be part of this
wonderful organization phone us today at (781) 893-1860 or E-
mail us at www.neighborswhocare.net.

THE CONNERS POOL

The Connors Swimming Pool is open for the summer. While we
want everyone to take advantage of this wonderful facility, we
remind you that there is no parking here at Sacred Heart
Church for pool use. The reasons are both concerns with liability
as well as the upkeep of the church property. Pool patrons are
reminded that there is plenty of on street parking available along
Grove Street and several of the side streets off Newton and River.
We want everyone to enjoy their time at the Connors Pool, but
ask that you are respectful, not only for the church property, but
that of our neighboring residents and businesses as well.

PARISH CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Bristol Lodge Dinner 5:00PM
Independence Day-Parish & RE offices closed
7% LIFETEEN Theme Mass 6PM Red, White & Blue

14" Sundae Sunday Ice Cream, after the 6PM Mass
LIFETEEN Theme Mass 6PM Mass-Aloha Sunday/
Tropical Attire

18" 311 CLUB DRAWING 7:00PM

21 LIFETEEN Theme Mass 6:00PM: Character Night

28 Sundae Sunday Ice Cream, following the 6:00PM

LIFETEEN Theme Mass 6:00PM: Red Sox/Yankees
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Contact Mark Brennan to place an ad today!

564 MAIN ST., WALTHAM, MA
TEL. (781) 893-2233
FAX. (781) 893-7439

bdelaney@delaneylawoffice.com
www.delaneylawoffice.com
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CONTACT US AT
careers@4LPi.com = www.4LPi.com/careers

Erront st
Chiropractic & Physical Therapy

WiLuam Capooo, DC
MaryeLLEN O’Connor, DC

b
Ryan Greason, MPT ﬁ"ﬁ

Lori Cabpoo, MSPT ¢
Mark HansBury, PT -

564 Main St., Waltham, MA 02452

Tel: 781-894-8880
Fax: 781-894-1121
www.patientfirst-chiro.com
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Sacred Heart, Waltham, MA 04-0389




